
WHY SME INSURANCE???
MISPERCEPTION ABOUT INSURANCE !!!
 

1.   My Business is Too Small to Need Insurance

 

2.   I own a very small business and it’s relatively
risk-free. Why do I need insurance?

 

3.   Only big companies need insurance

 

All businesses – no matter how big or small – are
exposed to risk.

 

In  fact,  SMEs  companies  are  vulnerable  to
disruptions,  face  significant  losses  caused  by
unpredictable  events,  and  can  be  financially
devastated  by  such  a  loss.

 

To avoid losses it is essential to have the right
insurance policies to protect you in time of need.

 

The smaller your business, you face greater financial
strain from third parties for injuries or damages, or
when your business required repairs or renovation.

 

https://www.edindings.com/why-sme-insurance/


Insurance plays an important role in mitigating the
financial or assets losses of the SME’s business as
well as provide sustainability to the business by
providing financial support for the business to get
back on track if an unexpected event happens to the
business such as the Property suffers Flood damage or
the property is burned down.

 

We Dindings Corporate Insurance Agency will provide
you  a  customized  insurance  plan  that  suites  your
business needs.

 

Don’t wait, call us now and we will work with you to
create the best insurance proposal and quotation to
meet your needs and budget.

 

 

Contact us now for a free consultation on flood
coverage for your property.
1. Email your queries to insurance@edindings.com or
2. Call us at 012-2861817 (M), 03-21622515 (O)
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